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Mr. Jim Merrifield 
President 
J.E. Merrifield, Inc. 
Post Office Box 550 
Cottondale, Florida 32431 
 
Dear Mr. Merrifield: 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection (Department) reviewed your First, Second, Third and 
Fourth Quarter 2012 Waste Tire Processing Facility Reports, for your facility known as Tire 
Disposal Services (DEP Permit No. 0064386-004-WT Facility Identification No.: 6475) 
located at 3053 Barnes Lane, in the city of Cottondale in Jackson County, Florida, 32431. The 
Waste Tire Processing Facility Reports were received May 1, 2012, August 1, 2012, October 31, 
2012, and February 1, 2013, respectively.  Based on the review, the reports appear to meet the 
requirements of Rule 62-711.530(5), Florida Administrative Code and Specific Condition 3.6.B of 
your facility’s permit. 
 
You can view this and other documents for this facility at the following internet link: 
 
http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/WWW_WACS/REPORTS/SW_Facility_Docs.asp?wacsid=6475  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me, by phone at (850) 595-0644, or by e-mail at 
dawn.templin@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dawn Templin, P.E. 
Solid Waste Section 
 
DKT/dt/m 
 
c:  Lee Martin, P.E., Solid Waste Management, lee.martin@dep.state.fl.us 
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